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  Detachment Officers 2015-2016

Commandant --------------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Sr. Vice Commandant ---------------- Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865

                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Jr. Vice Commandant –Edward W. Luckado (Lucky) 

                                     Phone: 336-498-7146

                                     e-mail: eluckado@triad.rr.com
Judge Advocate ------------Wilbert Waldridge (Wally)

                                     Phone: 336-622-4074
                                     e-mail: wallyman@rtelco.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-2817

                                      Cell:    336-963-3537

                                  e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                     Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                      Cell:   336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant----------- William C. Beeson (Bill)

        2008/2009              Phone: 336-498-6377                                  

     2012/2013        e-mail: rwelborn5@triad.rr.com
  The Chaplains Office
   Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  Ron Williams. or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible. Semper Fidelis / God Bless
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Upcoming Events

MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for December will be Surprise Meal. Provided by our Detachment.          Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines.   The meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000. Semper Fi
December 2015
Christmas for the Kids-Saturday 12th 0900-1200

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th 
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

Merry Christmas December 25th

January 2016 
Happy New Year - Friday 1st

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th 

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

February 2016
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th 
      Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

Annual Wounded Warriors “Bowling“ Fund Raiser 

Saturday Afternoon - 20th from 1300 – 1700

Family Sports Center in Asheboro 

March 2016
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
Nonperishable food items can be brought each month to be taken to the Christians United Outreach Center. 135 Sunset Avenue, Asheboro N.C. 27204

              www.cuoc.org             (336)-625-1500
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   In Attendance at Our November 17th Meeting
   Bill Husband                        Ken Jalbert
   Bill Petty                              Lucky Luckado
   Carl Corning                        Mike Ingold
   Chuck Zimmerman
              Mitchell Davis                                                                        

   Danny Wood                        Ron Williams
   Fil York                                Steve Sugg
   Gary Caviness 
                     Wally Waldridge                           
   Harvey Allred                      William Schmidheini    

          Associate Member Zoe Faircloth

         Welcome Aboard Our New Member George Clark
                                       “ Our Evening Guest “
                                           Raymond Hoover
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       Congratulations This Month !!

 Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s this Month

    Lynne Tingen 2nd        Mac & Daphen McKay 27th
 Claude Coltrane 5th
 Mark Trexler 10th
 Kelli Jones 11th
 Harvey Allred 16th 
 Tom Cole 18th     
 Dana Hughes on Christmas Day 25th !!  
 Our MCL Covers are Also Available
       Only $35.00 each with anodized brass EGA

Point of Contact (POC): Shawn McKenzie
Phone: 919-742-3197

Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available 
Only $28.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors: Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 
Long Sleeve shirts are also available only $33.00 S-XL

T-Shirts all colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered             Long Sleeve T-Shirts all colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00

Point of  Contact ( POC )  : Harvey Allred
DD Form 214’s and Personnel Records

Request must include: the Marines full name, SSN, Service number ( if applicable ). Branch of Service, Date of Service, type of information needed (e.g. DD214 or list of awards)
mailing address, daytime phone number and the veteran’s or next-of-kin’s signature. Marines are entitled to one replacement set of awards.

DD 214’s Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired before December 31, 1998  
National Personnel Records Center

Military Personnel Records

9700 Page Ave., St. Louis, Mo 63132-5100 

Phone (314)801-0800, fax (314) 801-9195

Visit: www.archives.gov/veterans/evetrecs/
To initiate an online a DD 214 request. Print a copy of the form, sign it and either fax or mail to the NPRC. Note: Only Marines or next-of-kin should use the online capability. 

DD 214’s Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired after January 1, 1999 
Commandant of the Marine Corps (MMSB-12)

2008 Elliot Road, Quantico, Va 22134-5030

1-800-268-3710, fax (703)784-5792 or 3920

Medical Records. Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired May 1, 1994 or later:

Department of Veterans Affairs

Records Management Center

P.O. Box 5020, St. Louis Mo 63115-8950

Phone (314)538-4500, fax (314)538-4571

Note: Discharged, separated or retired Marines before

 May 1, 1994 must contact NPRC
Awards : Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired before December 31, 1998 
Navy Personnel Command ( PERS-312D2)

9700 Page Ave, Rm 5409, St. Louis Mo 63132

Marines who have been discharged, separated or retired after January 1, 1999 
Commandant of the Marine Corps (MMMA)

3280 Russell Road, Quantico, Va 22134

Any Questions: 1-800-336-4649
-------------------------------------------------------------            
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Sitting left to right:
Charles Nault , Youngest Marine Present Gunnery Sergeant Corey Renna age 37, Guest of Honor Colonel William Grey Commander of the N.C. Highway Patrol, Oldest Marine present John Coltrane (Roy) age 93, Detachment Commandant Harvey Allred, Dana Hughes, Historian Carlton Cheek.

Standing left to right:
Paymaster Filmore York, Associate Member Elizabeth Nault, Mike Ingold, Sgt-at-Arms Gary Caviness, Adjutant Bill Petty, Associate Member Zoe Faircloth, Rick Watson, Ty Hall, Randolph County Sheriff Maynard Reid Jr. Chuck Zimmerman, Judge Advocate Wally Waldridge, Junior Vice Commandant Lucky Luckado, Senior Vice Commandant Danny Wood, George Clark, Associate Member Kelli Jones, Chaplain Ron Williams, Richard Markvart, Photographer Steve Sugg. 

57 Marines & Guest in Attendance
                                                                      [image: image8.jpg]



                                                   Thank All of You for Attending

                            Picture Taken by Professional Photographer and League Member Steve Sugg

Our Detachment float in the Asheboro Veteran’s Day Parade Wednesday November 11th 2015
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    Greensboro Marines knelling up front, MCL Members Standing on left side Harvey Allred, GySgt Corey Renna, front row sitting left to right Richard Markvart, Craig Wolfe, Ty Hall, Tom Cole, Bill Husband, Ken Jalbert and Bill Petty, Standing Mike Ingold. Standing left to right second row Gary Caviness, Carlton Cheek. Danny Wood, Ron Williams, Chuck Zimmerman and Larry Beane.                                                     Present but not in picture: Sheriff Maynard B. Reid Jr. Bill Beeson, Zoe Faircloth and Parade Director Lucky Luckado
-----------------------------------------------------------------
  Toys for Tots Assistance: Contact Clay Andrew 336-465-1253 or firefighterc@triad.rr.com   

The mission of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Program is to collect new, unwrapped toys during October, November and December each year, and distribute those toys as Christmas gifts to needy children in the community in which the campaign is conducted.
If you would like to help out with the Toys for Tots Drive contact our League member Clay Andrews

“ Any Assistance would be Appreciated “
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---------------------------------------------------------

“ Once a Marine, Always a Marine “
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               Semper Fidelis 

                                                                         In Memory of                             
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                                                                George Franklin Smith Sr.

                                                   May 10, 1928 - December 25, 2011

George Franklin Smith, age 83, of Liberty, North Carolina died Sunday, December 25, 2011.   He was preceded in death by his loving wife Dorothy Flynt Smith, his brother David Lawrence Smith, and his mother Kathleen Cox Smith.

Mr. Smith was born May 10, 1928 in Akron, Ohio and is a native of Cleveland, Ohio. George was proud to be a member in the U.S. Marine Corps, serving in China, Korea, Nicaragua, and Hawaii before becoming a recruiter and retiring as a Gunnery Sergeant in 1965. After retiring to Liberty, his career turned to farming, real estate and interior design, and in his later years was certified by the North Carolina State Bar association and worked as a Paralegal. George was active in the Marine Corps League and served as Detachment Judge Adjutant from 2009 - 2011. He enjoyed the arts, and was talented in oil painting and woodworking.

He is survived by a son, George Franklin Smith, Jr. of Liberty, and two daughters, Gwynne Alison Sayres (Joseph) of Haymarket, VA and Holly Anne Hicks (Steven) of Cincinnati, OH; one brother, Donald Max Smith of Cleveland, OH, seven grand-children, and two great-grand children.

The family will receive friends Tuesday, December 27, 2011 from 6:00 to 8:00 PM at Loflin Funeral Home, 212 W. Swannanoa Ave., Liberty, NC. The funeral will be Wednesday, December 28, 2011 at 11:00AM First Baptist Church of Liberty, with Pastor Brian Harrington officiating. Burial will follow in the Gilmore Memorial Park in Julian.

In lieu of flowers, memorials may be made to the First Baptist Church of Liberty or to the charity of your choice.

                                         Funeral Honors Request                                                 Contact (HQMC) 
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   1-866-826-3628 or Local (703) 432-9524

You’re Funeral Director or Next of Kin Must Contact Headquarters Marine Corps Funeral Honors Section, Casualty Branch by telephone with the following information: Complete Name, SSN, Rank, Status Active, Retired or former Marine. Date of death, place of death (City and State ). 

Family members are encouraged to provide the funeral director with a copy of the service members DD form 214 to ensure military funeral arrangements are reserved.

   For more details check out the Web-Site:   www.manpower.usmc.mil   Search: Funeral Honors
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            USA                                    Asheboro, N.C.                   Camp Lejeune, N.C.

Join us at The Family Sports Center in Asheboro

Saturday, February 20th 2016 from 1:00pm – 5:00pm

                                       A Fun Afternoon of Bowling for All Ages

                                                                  http://www.bowlfsc.com
7th Annual Wounded Warriors Fund Raiser

Proceeds go to Supporting Marine’s and Sailor’s in Recovery

and Currently Stationed at Camp Lejeune, N.C.

Entry Fee is only $10.00 for 3 Games

Includes shoe rental
Direct any questions you may have to :

                   The Family Sports Center:        Kelly Foland  336-626-2695   familysportscenter@yahoo.com
Marine Corps League Chairman:    Craig Wolfe   336-402-3798   ncraig@triad.rr.com
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The Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League, Asheboro N.C.

   “We Thank You for Your Support“

Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165


Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C.


December 2015 – March 2016


Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday December 15th





Monthly Newsletter
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